
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 3rd May 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

~ TERM 5 ~ 
 

15/04/24—23/05/25 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 06th May 
BANK HOLIDAY—NO 
SCHOOL 
 
Tuesday 07th May 
15:10—16:10pm Fizzpop 
 
Wednesday 08th May 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 09th May 
 
Friday 10th May 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Rounder's Club 
 

Week 5 
 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
 

Monday 13th May 
3-4pm Arts and Craft Club 
3-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 14th May 
 
Wednesday 15th May 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 16th May 
 
Friday 17th May 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Rounder's Club 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Yuvraj, Sasha, Noah, Ella G, Yosra & Emanuella 
 

 

We hope you have had or still to have a wonderful day celebrating. 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

Marilyn, Rabsal, Harper-Lee, Max, 

Pritika, Sushant & Daniel 

 
 

The winner is: Harper-Lee 
 

 

Well Done! 

Project 97!  
Term 5’s attendance, so far is: 96.24% 

Line Dancing 
We had a fantastic day on Tuesday, welcoming    
Charlie from ‘Dance Days’.  Each class had a       

workshop and learnt a routine to either Beyonce’s 
’Texas Hold ’em’ or Rednex’s ‘Cotton Eyed Joe’.   

Feedback form the children was great and Charlie 
shared how impressed he had been 
with the enthusiasm, commitment 
and attitude of the whole school.  

 
Well done 
 Guston!  

 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are: 

Yosra, Dunya, Rehan, Esme, 

Setayesh A, Moqadusa, Grayson, 

Prencika, Masi, Yomick, Zaki, Liaa, 

Suharsh, Harper-Lee, Suhanna,   

Andrew, Taha, Maryam, John, 

Rabsal, Max C, Isabella and Eddie.  
 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  
P.E. Days for Term 5 

 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 5 

The results:  
 

    kearsney:      187 
    Redoubt:         163 
    connaught:    150 
    Burgoyne:       127 

Y4 Maidstone Museum  
Y4 had a great day last week on 

their trip to Maidstone Museum to 
learn more about the Egyptians.  
As ever, the children behaved 
beautifully and had a fabulous 

day.  

Guston Road Fencing  
As you will all be aware, the road works are 
continuing on the Guston Road.  I had a 

meeting with KCC on Wednesday to discuss 
the works.  I took the opportunity to do a 
site visit and was pleased to see the start of 
the new fence that will be the new school 

boundary.  It looks a bit bare at the         
moment, and leaves the school’s forest area 
quite exposed but there is a landscaping plan 

which will begin in the autumn.   
I am also reassured to see (and smell!) the 

road being re-tarmacked this week and that 
it should be open within a week or so.  

Watch this space….  


